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May 27, 2022 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   DE 19-197, Electric and Natural Gas Utilities 
 Development of a Statewide, Multi-Use Online Energy Data Platform 
 
 Pre-Hearing Conference Memorandum 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
Enclosed for filing with the Commission is a pre-hearing conference memorandum and 
supporting information from various entities as specified in the memorandum.  As 
described in the included memorandum, the purpose of this submission is to encourage an 
open exchange of information with the Commission during the prehearing conference 
with the goal of finding clear, near-term resolutions to the issues the Commission 
identified in its Order No. 26,589 (March 2, 2022). Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions concerning this filing. 
 
  Sincerely, 

   
     
  Matthew J. Fossum 
  Senior Counsel 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List 
 
 
 




